State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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W ENGINEERING

May 14, 2008

Mr. John Abbott

Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street East
Charleston, West Virginia 25305-0130

Reference: Expression of Interest
WY Army National Guard, Center for National Response
A&E for Erosion Control of Access Road
DEFK 8224

Dear Mr. Abbott:

Please accept this letter and the enclosed Statement of Qualifications as Randolph Engineering’s
expression of interest to provide professional consulting engineering services for storm water
management and erosion control affecting the site access road and parking area for the facility
located at Gallagher in Kanawha County, West Virginia.

Randolph Engineering has successfully completed numerous projects for the WVDOT, U.S.
General Services Administration as well as our private and municipal clients with a focus on
quality, cost and schedule. We have developed a reputation for providing our clients with
innovative solutions for unique and challenging projects. From fast track schedules and restrictive
budgets to complex engineering problems we strive to deliver the project in a manner that
exceeds our clients’ expectations.

Currently our overall workload is light thus providing us a tremendous opportunity to provide
professional services to successfully complete this project.

We appreciate your consideration of our qualifications as a candidate for selection to provide
consulting engineering services and look forward further outlining our qualifications during the
interview process.

Sincerely Yours,
Randolph Engineering

Roger K. Randoiph, P.E., P.I..S.
Enclosure

4414 Teays Valley Rd.  Scott Depot, WV 25560 p. 304.757.9217 1. 304.757.1029
www.randolphengineering.com




